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19th September, 1919,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 18th instant

with reference to the 9.8. "YORKSHIRE®, Messrs. Harland
& Wolff's No. 509.

It is noted that you have conditionally approved
of a subdivision loadline corresponding to a2 moulded draught
of 27'-44" for this vessel when carrying passengers.

The Societyt's Surveyors at Belfast have been
informed accordingly.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secrstary.

WeDe ”er' qu.,
Principal Ship Surveyor,
Consultative Branch,
BOARD OF TRADE,
54, Victoria Street,
LONDON, S.¥. 1.
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